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Abstract

While Fiber-to-the-Home (FTTH) has been viewed as the standard platform for next-generation broadband access networks, it has also been viewed as too expensive given the current telecom environment. In the last few years, several approaches have been explored to reduce the deployment costs of FTTH networks. This analysis included looking at different architectures, optical transmission systems, new outside plant deployment technologies, and – last, but not least – product standardization. Today, the combination of real deployment cost decreases combined with additional revenue opportunities, competitive pressure, and a new American regulatory environment are making the deployment of FTTH networks a reality in the United States. 
This report provides from the perspective of a group of experts formed by the FTTH Council an overview of the FTTH market (who is installing FTTH networks?) and the FTTH Architectures and Technologies (how are FTTH networks installed?).
